Qummer Gardeng

Notice: Construction in Back Driveway

We are undertaking work in the back driveway to repair the membrane over
the podium to prevent the leaking of water that continues in the western part
of the parking garage.

Work will begin on Tuesday, April 6, and is expected to last a
month. Weather delays may extend this.

During construction there will be no access to the back
driveway or the back door of the building.

Accordingly:

No construction projects will be permitted during this time.

Movement of large items will be possible only through the basement,
and should be limited to urgent situations (such replacement of water
heaters or failed refrigerators).

Although the back door will be closed, the ground floor fire exit, which
discharges to the north lawn patio and is accessed from the back
corridor or from the fire stairs) will continue to be available.
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